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TC <tc25@cox.net>
Monday, February 8, 2010 1:58 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Hello Secretary,

I am a retail trader and I would like to go on record as opposing the new CFTC proposal to limit FOREX
market leverage to 10:1. My current trading practices require a higher leverage. It has taken me 5 years to
develop my methodology which requires at least 50:1 leverage.
Please do not let my 5 years of work and many previous losses go to waste.

Regards,

THomas J. Campagnolo, DVM
146 E Claremont St.
Phoenix, Arizona 85012-1111


